
News story: New insolvency regulations
starting 8 December 2017

From 8 December 2017, limited liability partnerships (LLPs) will be subject
to The Insolvency (England and Wales) Rules 2016. Insolvency practitioners
administering a LLP insolvency must use Companies House forms from 8
December.

For England and Wales, the form 600 will be replaced. Use the new form for
any appointments on or after 9 December 2017.

For Scotland, form 600 is still valid under The Companies (Forms) (Amendment)
Regulations 1987. This must be sent to the Accountant in Bankruptcy.
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